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Children’s Business
MarketCONTENT

Children’s Business Market: 

June 3, 2024

Admin Appreciation Day &

Volunteer Lunch

Future PAC Meeting:

May 13, 2024 @ 7:30

1

Maple Leaf Elementary School, Parent Advisory Council, a volunteer group
that is committed to advocacy for children, providing connection, and

improving the well-being of those in the community.

It has been inspiring to see the overwhelming response to the
children’s business market from both children, who submitted

proposals, and parents offering their support. In total, we
received proposals from well over 100 students! Many of these
students worked hard on their proposals and put forth creative

ideas with great potential. As a result, the committee has
decided to honour the student and parent initiative we have seen
and invite all students who submitted a proposal to participate in

the Children’s Business Market on June 3rd.

Samosa Fundraiser - Pickup:

Friday May 3, 2024

Safety Presentation



To acknowledge and thank the hard working
administrative professionals at MLES, we
celebrated them with tasty treats on April
24th!
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Samosa Fundraiser
Thank you to everyone that has purchased
Samosa’s for the fundraiser. All orders were
due on April 26th @ noon. Pickup of your
orders will be available on Friday, May 3rd.

Questions?
Please email Mrs. Jessica Derksen
Jderksen@westernsd.mb.ca directly.

On April 25th the admin staff at MLES held
a Volunteer Luncheon for all of the
wonderful volunteers at Maple Leaf.
 The PAC members that attended say it was
delicious!

Volunteer Lunch

2

Administrative
Professionals Day

Safety Presentation

At the beginning of
April MLES PAC
assisted with a
presentation from
members of Morden
Police and Fire
departments for
caregivers about
safety procedures.
It was a great
opportunity to learn
and was well
received!

http://westernsd.mb.ca/


May 2024

@maple_leaf1928 Questions? Email: mapleleaf.hspac@gmail.com

1. Criminal Record Check
2. Child Abuse Registry Check
3. Respect in School Training 

TO VOLUNTEER: Three checks need to be
completed beforehand:

Scan the QR Code or
Click Here.

Any parent or guardian is welcome to attend
the PAC meetings to keep informed or to
share their opinions. You do not need to
become a volunteer or participate in any
responsibilities. You may also join virtually!
Keep on the look out for our email reminders.
Next meeting: Monday, May 13th @ 7:30 pm

Need childminding while you attend a PAC
Meeting? We want to make these meetings
as accessible as we can. We are working on
a plan to have childminding so that you can
take part in PAC. Contact us for details. 

Final - Monday, June 3rd, 7:30 p.m.

Next PAC Meeting: May 13

Link to more PAC information: PAC Website
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Upcoming Events
Next Hot Lunch: May 10

Our next hot lunch will be on Friday, May
10th. PAC would greatly appreciate
volunteers to help make the event happen.

Our hope is to create a sense of warmth,
fun, and togetherness. Donations are greatly
appreciated to cover any additional cost for
families who are unable to participate for
financial reasons. 

https://www.westernsd.mb.ca/school/mapleleaf/parentinformation/volunteer/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.westernsd.mb.ca/school/mapleleaf/parentinformation/Pages/default.aspx#/=

